
July 19, 2019 

James Sylvestre Developments Ltd. 
1865 Manning Road 
Tecumseh, Ontario 
N8N 2L9 
(519) 735-6606

Sent via Email 

Laura Moy, Director of Corporate Services & Clerk 
For: Mayor and Member of Council 
Town of Tecumseh 
917 Lesperance Rd 
Tecumseh, ON, N8N 1W9 

NL. 

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the subject Study. The comments provided 
during the Public Meeting of July 09, 2019 are formally submitted below with some additional post­
meeting input. 

It is our understanding that the Development Charges By-law (DC By-law) is scheduled to be adopted on 
August 13, 2019. Receipt of a response to the inquiries contained in this letter in advance of this 
meeting is greatly appreciated. 

The DC By-law is proposing a 25% [$13,936 to proposed $17,472] increase on single detached dwelling 
units and 57% [$4. 27 /sqft to proposed $6. 72/sqft] increase on non-residential development. 

1. A recent article in the Windsor Star "Windsor Area among nation's construction hot spots" July 10,
2019 highlights the 4th highest region for "growth in the value of building permits issued over the
last year11

• 

As noted in the DC report, the DC bylaw remains in effect for a Syear period which has to account 
for variations in both expenditures and new growth. 

a. A post-meeting question we would like to pose is to inquire if the historical analysis has
been done to confirm that the approach being proposed rings true over the previous Syears.
Simply put - how representative are the projected values for Total Gross Expenditures and
Net Costs to be recovered from Development Charges over the life of the previous DC By-
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